Dear NAHMA Member,

The Office of Multifamily Housing recently shared the following memorandum with specific steps for Owners/Agents who choose to implement a smoke-free policies at their properties. 

Entitled “Change is in the Air – An Action Guide for Establishing Smoke Free Public Housing and Multifamily Properties”, this guide explains the benefits to implementing smoke free policy for multifamily properties. The guide was developed in conjunction with the Office of Lead Hazard Control and Healthy Homes. These policies can be implemented at the discretion of the Owners/Agents, but HUD does encourage you to use this guide when choosing to take action. 

To view the introductory memo for the guide, please click here

To read the entire Action Guide for establishing smoke free multifamily housing, please click here
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